
SUMMER NEWSLETTER and ELECTION 
HOMEWOOD HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION 

P.O. Box 443, Homewood, CA 96141 
 
 

July 7, 2022 
 
Dear Members, 
 
The annual meeting is planned for 10am, September 4, at the North Lodge of the Homewood 
Mountain Resort (5145 West Lake Blvd., Homewood). We will be hearing from several speakers 
concerning current projects of interest in our community. We hope you are able to come. 
 
Three Board of Director positions are up for election this year.  Please vote for up to three from 
the following candidates:   

• Lee Arioto, current board member 
• Allan Sayles, current board member  
• Christie White, current board member 

 
Ballots are also included for those members who are current on their dues.  You can bring it to 
the meeting on September 4, or mail it in.  If mailing it, please fill it out and mail it using the 
enclosed envelope.  Make sure your name and address are on the outside. Please mail it no later 
than August 26.  Thanks!    
 
If you wish to vote but have not paid your dues, please send your check for $150 to the address 
above along with the Membership form that is on the website (https://homewoodhoa.com/) and 
we will mail you a ballot.  In order to receive your ballot in sufficient time for you to return it by 
August 26, the dues should be received by us by Aug 14.  Also please mark “Dues Payment” on 
the envelope.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ann Bryant, President     Christie White 
bearsnsquirrels@sbcglobal.net     Christabel831@gmail.com                                     
 
Enc:     One envelope, ballot (for members) 
 One envelope (for potential members) 
 


